The Senate Minute: Digital Audio File Script on HB 1983
The first ethics measure of 2016 is signed into law.
The executive branch put pen to paper late last week on House Bill 1983, which says that no statewide elected official or member of the Missouri General Assembly could serve as a paid political consultant.
Senator David Pearce of Warrensburg says there’s still much more to do on ethics reform…
Pearce 1 / Runs :11 / OC: in the future.
“One that’s near and dear to me is putting limits on campaign contributions. Right now, there are no limits. The sky’s the limit. To me, that is probably the most important part of ethics reform, and I hope to get that discussion going in the future.”
Senator Jill Schupp of Creve Coeur also points out she believes it’s important to put time between years in office and lobbying…
Schupp 2 / Runs :11 / OC: finished working with.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Because, most of us will serve out our full term. That, after your service, there were many of us who believe that you should still not be able to turn around and serve as a lobbyist and lobby those very people that you just finished working with.”
House Bill 1983 will become law on Aug. 28.
Reporting for the Missouri Senate, I’m Dean Morgan.
